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Members of the Qualification Standards committee -  
 
I strongly believe that Inclusion, Equity & Diversity should be considered a 
"Professionalism" topic for our Continuing Education standards.   
 
I am a fellow of the Casualty Actuarial Society and a Member of the American Academy of 
Actuaries. 
 
Rose Barrett, FCAS, MAAA 
 


